
Harkenrider, HMarie


From: Harkenrider, HMarie


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 9:13 AM


To: Dennis Feltgen - NWS Federal


Subject: RE: Interesting Times


Just incredible….. very sad indeed.


January it is!


Cheers


H


H.  Marie Harkenrider


EMI - Training Specialist


16825 South Seton Ave.

Emmitsburg, MD  21727

301-447-1167 (office)

 (iPhone)                                                                                                  

hmarie.harkenrider@fema.dhs.gov


From: Dennis Feltgen - NWS Federal <dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 9:08 AM


To: Harkenrider, HMarie <HMarie.Harkenrider@fema.dhs.gov>


Subject: Re: Interesting Times


I've been saying it for months - "You can't make this stuff up".


See you in January!!


Dennis


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 8:27 AM Harkenrider, HMarie <HMarie.Harkenrider@fema.dhs.gov> wrote:


Interesting times for forecasters….


Looking forward to seeing you in January for the L0324.


H


H.  Marie Harkenrider


EMI - Training Specialist


16825 South Seton Ave.

Emmitsburg, MD  21727

301-447-1167 (office)

 (iPhone)                                                                                                  
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hmarie.harkenrider@fema.dhs.gov


--

Dennis Feltgen


Communications & Public Affairs Officer


Meteorologist


NOAA Communications & External Affairs


National Hurricane Center


Miami, Fla.


305-229-4404


 (cell)


dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


(b)(6)

mailto:dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov

	RE Interesting Times

